
1

Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Colin McFadyen - Proposed Median Opening – McKercher Drive and 

Duncan Crescent South Intersection - CK 6320-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, June 22, 2024 10:20 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Colin McFadyen ‐ Proposed Median Opening – McKercher Drive and Duncan Crescent 
South Intersection ‐ CK 6320‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, June 22, 2024 ‐ 10:20 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, June 22, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Colin 

Last Name: mcfadyen 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Waterloo Cres 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Propped median opening mckercher and 
Duncan cres 

Comments: 
Mckercher is already one of the most dangerous streets to attempt to cross. Adding yet another crossing would be 
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dangerous. There was a traffic study conducted a couple of years ago and the recommendations have still not been 
implemented which included a new traffic light at Degeer. Until the traffic light and speed controls are placed at the 
correct spot I would not support another opening that will contribute to a safety risk. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




